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CARDINALS! 
Welcome Night  

Students and parents were welcomed at Pope Francis Elementary School on Thursday. 
Students had the chance to show their parents the school, their classroom and some of their 
work. Families also had the chance meet a number of staff members and have a few treats 
while touring the school. A special thank you goes out to the staff and Father John for taking 
the time out of their schedules to be part of this special night.  

        

                
    

  


